
 
 
 
 
 

January 5, 2023 
 

Linda Holliday, Board Chair 
University View Academy 
3113 Valley Creek Drive 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808 

 
Re: Acknowledgment of BESE Authorization 

Dear Ms. Holliday: 

This letter is to acknowledge that University View Academy was approved and opened as a 
charter school in the school year 2011-2012. On July 1, 2011, University View received their 
first contract and entered into an agreement between the Louisiana Board of Elementary 
and Secondary Education and Foundation for Louisiana Students. Since then, the school has 
continued to meet the requirements for renewal and received their most recent contract on 
July 1, 2022. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Pam Schooler, Ed.D 
Executive Director, Office of School Choice 
Louisiana Department of Education 


